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Board Report Counseling Office: 
 
-KYOTE has been complete and 3 students met benchmark in different areas. 
-CASE testing is coming up at the beginning of October for 7th and 8th grade students. 
-CERT is coming up for 9th-11th grade students at the beginning of October. 
-ACT is coming up for 12th graders and some 10th and 11th graders who signed up for the district ACT. 
-Senior meetings are continuing; students are working through FAFSA and Parchment, getting applied to 
colleges, looking at possible careers, and signing up for the military. 
-Mrs. Erdman and Ms. Wendeln will be working to find job opportunities for students around the 
Dayton/Bellevue area. 
-There have been 35 students seen by the counselor for academic, personal, other reasons. 
-FAFSA seminar took place on 9/12 and 3 students showed up. Next FAFSA workshop is during the day on 
10/23 from 8-11. 

 
 
 


